
		
	
	

	
	

We	would	like	to	wish	all	of	our	dance	families	a	wonderful	Thanksgiving.		We	are	thankful	to	
teach	your	children	what	we	love	to	do!	
The	studio	will	be	closed	Wednesday	November	27-	Monday	December	2.		Classes	resume	on	
Tuesday	December	3.	
	
REMINDER:		All	tuition	payments	will	be	automatically	withdrawn	from	your	credit	card	on	file	
through	Dance	Studio	Pro	on	the	15th	of	each	month.		If	you	want	to	pay	check	or	cash,	we	must	
receive	your	payment	no	later	than	the	10th	of	the	month.		If	your	card	is	declined,	you	will	be	
charged	a	$10	late	fee.		Costume	bills	will	be	sent	home	in	a	few	weeks.	
	
Please	note:	Please	be	careful	in	the	parking	lot.		On	busy	nights	many	parents	are	dropping	
off/picking	up	without	parking	in	a	spot.		Please	use	caution	when	doing	this	because	it	
sometimes	causes	a	traffic	backup	for	those	turning	in	off	of	Tilghman	St.		Please	note	that	
there	is	plenty	of	street	parking,	as	well	as	parking	at	@Work	across	Beverly	Drive.		THERE	IS	
ABSOLUTELY	NO	SMOKING	PERMITTED	ON	PROPERTY!		NO	SMOKING	IN	THE	PARKING	LOT	OR	
IN	THE	GRASSY	AREAS	ALLOWED.		Thank	you	for	respecting	our	rules.	
	
The	holidays	are	coming!!	Please	join	us	Saturday	December	7	at	5pm	for	the	South	
Whitehall	Christmas	Tree	and	Bridge	Lighting.		Our	Company	Dancers	will	be	performing	on	
stage!		This	is	a	fun,	free,	festive	event!	
Covered	Bridge	Park		
2503	Wehr	Mill	Rd.	
Allentown,	PA	
	
Yoga!	
Join	us	for	yoga	on	Tuesdays	through	December	17!	
Storytime	yoga	(ages	3-4)	11:00-11:45am	or	1:30-2:15pm	
Adult	yoga	12:00-1:15pm	
Please	check	the	fliers	in	the	lobby	for	more	info	or	email	Nicole,	www.cultivateyoga.com!	
	

Save	the	Dates!	
Friday	June	12,	2020	Dress	Rehearsal	at	Miller	Symphony	Hall	
	
Saturday	June	13,	2020	Recital	at	Miller	Symphony	Hall	
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